DISCOVER YOUR SPIRITUAL GIFTS THIS LENT!

St. Bernard Catholic Community is offering two series of Lenten workshops for Parishioners,
family and friends to explore God's call. The first is scheduled for 3 Thursday mornings, and
the second will be held on 3 Tuesday evenings.

These Called by the Spirit workshops will help you answer questions such as:

» What are spiritual gifts? Does everybody have them?

> What does the Bible say about these gifts? Are Patron Saints involved?

> Has God gifted me personally? If so, what are my spiritual gifts? Do | have a Patron
. Saint for my gifts?

> How can | use these gifts in my daily life? Are there any opportunities for my gifts, right
here in the Catholic Church?

Both small groups will meet for 3 consecutive weeks during Lent. Workshops include short
videos, a personalized inventory to identify your spiritual gifts, and small group
discussions. Both will be offered in the Clairvaux Center.

» The first workshop will start on Thursday, March 6 at 10:00 am and meet again at
the same time on March 13% and 20%. A small continental breakfast will be served.

» The second workshop starts on Tuesday, March 25™ at 6:30 pm, and meet again on

Aprit T and April 8" at the same start time. Beverages and light snacks will be
served.

No cost to attend. A free will offering for the course materials, food and refreshments is
appreciated.

For questions or to sign up, contact Lr'midsey Ridley

at lridley@stbernardomaha.org or (402) 551 - 0269




